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CCGS Weekly Round-Up

Chicago

The cast of this year's production of the musical Chicago have been working really hard and it promises to be amazing!

Tickets for Friday evening and the Saturday matinee are available on the door or from the office, Saturday night has now sold out.
Hope to see you there!

'Science Live' Trip

The yr11 who went on the GCSE 'Science Live' trip on Tuesday were treated to a series of fascinating lectures on topics as
diverse as 'neurobiology', 'predicting the future of computing' and Jim Al-Khalili told us how time travel is possible.....at least
theoretically! 'The Sky at Night's' Maggie Aderin Pocock answered questions such as, 'are we made from stardust?' and 'will we
ever get to Mars?' In preparation for exams, AQA's chief examiner in Science imparted invaluable hints and tips for science exam
success. It was a thought provoking set of lectures and we were very proud of our students' exemplary conduct throughout the
whole day.

Revision for Yr11

Revision sessions during lunchtime and after school are running for year 11 students. Please encourage your child to speak to
teachers of subjects they find difficult for further guidance and help.

Chess Club

Our Friday lunchtime chess club for KS4 and KS5 students in B7 is thriving. It is wonderful to see chess become increasingly
popular with our young people and it is often the app of choice on their phone too during break and lunchtime. We now have
enough chess sets but we would love some chess clocks as we play within the time constraints of our lunchtime. If you have a
spare or unwanted chess clock at home, we would love to give it a new home and put it to good use. If you'd like to buy us a new
one, we would be equally grateful. Please send any to Clarendon reception or contact me on ssonnen@ccgrammarschool.co.uk.

Mrs Sonnen

Reminder about Punctuality

Morning registration is at 8.40am sharp. If students are late to school they must sign in at reception. If a student receives three
late marks in a week, they will be issued a p6. Please encourage your child to get into a good habits by being on time. If there is a
reasonable excuse for being late the student should speak to their form tutor or Head of House who will inform the attendance
officer.
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